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       Roumieh, September 25th,2024  

 

Dear Parents 

 

“Together, We Rebuild Lebanon the Message" 

 

In light of the recent tragedies and conflicts, and after careful deliberation by the Episcopal 

Committee of Catholic Schools, religious authorities, and the General Secretariat of Catholic Schools 

in Lebanon, we wish to share the following with you: 

 

We express our deep sorrow for the fallen martyrs and the suffering of the wounded. We stand in 

solidarity with our Lebanese brothers and sisters who are enduring displacement, anxiety, and fear.  

Given the current security situation, we remain committed to providing a safe and nurturing 

environment for your childrens' education. 

 

We are pleased to announce that in-person classes will resume for all grades starting Monday, 

September 30, 2024. The upcoming two days, Thursday and Friday, will be dedicated to preparing 

awareness programs, educational plans, and developmental activities tailored to each grade level. 

Additionally, we invite parents to attend the following meetings: 

 

Tuesday, October 1 ,2024, at 8:30 AM for parents of Grade 7 through Grade 12 at school auditorium 

(Nadim Khalaf Theater) 

 

Wednesday, October 2, 2024, at 8:30 AM for parents of KG1 through Grade 6 at school auditorium ( 

Nadim Khalaf Theater)  

 

 Let us join in prayer, seeking peace and security through the intercession of the queen of peace, our 

Lady of Lebanon.  

The Administration 


